
From: Christine Meng [cmeng@loop.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 5:20 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KHTV-CD, Facility ID 60026, BLDTA-20120224ABQ 
 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Hossein:  
 
  
 
I am writing to inform you that I discovered a typographic error I made in 
BLDTA-20120224ABQ, granted on July 11, 2012.  I inadvertently entered the wrong 
value for the transmitter output power.  The correct value I should have entered 
is 0.89 kW (not 0.5 kW).          
 
  
 
Is there any way you can correct the transmitter output power on the license for 
me?  I greatly appreciate your kind assistance and attention on this!    
 
  
 
Sincerely,  
 
__________________________ 
 
Christine Meng 
 
Venture Technologies Group, LLC  
 
Direct. 323.904.4099 
 
Email. cmeng@loop.com 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
   
 
  
 
  


